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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Interested Parties 
 
FROM:  Andrew Kays 
 Executive Director 
 
DATE: September 26, 2024 
 
RE:  Addendum No. 5 to the REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR ACCEPTANCE AND 

TRANSPORTATION OF SEWAGE SLUDGE GENERATED IN BALTIMORE CITY 
AND PROCESSING INTO A CLASS A PRODUCT 

 
The Northeast Maryland Waste Disposal Authority (the “Authority”) is requesting proposals from 
qualified Proposers experienced in the fields of Acceptance, Transportation, Processing of Sewage 
Sludge into a Class A product and Marketing.  The Authority is soliciting proposals outlining in detail 
their ability to provide service to the City of Baltimore (the “City”).  The Authority is seeking proposals 
that demonstrate effective and environmentally sound technologies that meet Baltimore City’s goal of 
a diversified sewage sludge management program. Any communication regarding this RFP must be 
made in writing or e-mail and directed to “Baltimore City Biosolids Project,” C/O Northeast Maryland 
Waste Disposal Authority, Tower II, Suite 402, 100 South Charles Street, Baltimore, Maryland 21201-
2705, procurement@nmwda.org. 
 
This is a reminder that the emailed Proposals are now due no later than 4 PM on Friday October 11, 
2024 to procurement@nmwda.org. Additionally, five (5) bound hardcopies with an original signature 
transmittal and proposal checklist in a sealed envelope labeled “Baltimore City Biosolids Project” must 
be received at the Authority offices no later than 4:00 p.m. on October 17, 2024 (3 business days after 
the Closing Date). The submittal of the paper proposals (October 17, 2024) are to be addressed to 
“Baltimore City Biosolids Project,” C/O Northeast Maryland Waste Disposal Authority, Tower II, Suite 
402, 100 South Charles Street, Baltimore, Maryland 21201-2705. All times referenced in this RFP refer 
to local time. 
 
Attached is the list of all capital improvements completed at the Facility along with dates of 
completion (Addendum #4, response to Question #5). 
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